

BUCKINGHAM PALACE.

26th May 1945.

Dear Sir,

I am commanded by The King to express to you His Majesty's thanks and those of The Queen for the Brochure of Highland Bagpipe tunes which you have sent to Buckingham Palace.

your loyal dedication to be accepted, as this is only done in the rarest cases, The King and Queen have great pleasure in accepting the Brochure itself which, together with your admirable illustrations, commemorates the great days of the Battle of Britain.

Yours sincerely,

Mes aderae.

John Grant Esq., Lochnagar,